
 
 

 

February 2, 2024 

 

RE: Bill S-211 

 

To Whom it may concern, 

 

We are writing to you to express our commitment to the prevention of forced labor and child labor 
in our supply chain. We believe that every worker has the right to work in a safe and healthy 
environment, free from exploitation and abuse. 

 

As part of our commitment, we have implemented a policy that prohibits the use of forced labor 
and child labor in any of our operations or supply chains. We expect our suppliers to share our 
commitment and to comply with all applicable laws and regulations related to forced labor and 
child labor. 

 

To ensure compliance with our policy, we will be conducting annual tours of our supplier facilities. 
These tours will be conducted by our team of experts who will assess the working conditions and 
practices of our suppliers.  

 

We believe that our commitment to the prevention of forced labor and child labor is an important 
step in ensuring that our products are produced in a responsible and ethical manner.  

 

Kind Regards, 

  

  

 


